
HCARES Meeting Notes 6/03/2006 
1. The meeting was held at the EMA building in Noblesville and started at 10:20AM 

by Paul Dobosz, K8PD. 
2. The press announcement for Field Days was reviewed and approved by the club. 
3. Discussed the 4H-Fair on July 20th through 24th.  Need volunteers to help support 

the EMA booth at the fair.  Reminders will be sent out before the event.  We can 
have multiple amateurs at each time slot.  The EMA trailer will be running 
weather net operations during this time if necessary. 

4. The next HCARES meeting will be on September.  Eric Eilers, K9ZX, will give a 
talk on high definition television. 

5. Discussed final Field Day arrangements.   
6. The IRLP portion of the club repeater is non-functional because the computer will 

not come up properly. We need a Linux expert to work with the software. 
7. The meeting was adjourned at 11:01 AM 
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